
 

May 5, 2023 

 

Superintendent 

Chartiers Valley SD 

2030 Swallow Hill Rd 

 

Pittsburgh,PA 15220-1699 

Dear Vacant, 

The Bureau of Special Education (BSE) has reviewed school district and 

charter school contingency fund applications for partial reimbursement 

under 24 PS 25-2509.8, Extraordinary Special Education Program Expenses. 

These applications were reviewed in accordance with the provision of the 

Contingency Fund Guidelines. 

The 2022-2023 guidelines state that applications will be reviewed based on 

significant student needs, and the greatest financial impact upon the local 

education agency (LEA) in meeting these needs. Applications submitted on 

behalf of your LEA were reviewed in accordance with these guidelines, 

found eligible for reimbursement and will receive an award in the amount of 

$142,515.00. 

If further clarification is necessary, contact Janette Fulton, Special Education 

Adviser, at 717-425-5442, or via email at janfulton@pa.gov. 

Thank you for your continued cooperation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 



Carole Clancy 

Director 

 


